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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely break. It has been an 

absolute delight getting to know your wonderful children in 

Diamonds class so far. 

This term in Diamonds class we are going to be looking at growing 

and minibeasts. We will be doing various activities such as; planting 

our own plants and watching them grow, looking at how plants grow 

and what they need to grow and also creating our own minibeast 

creatures. The story we are focussing on for this topic is Jack and the 

Beanstalk. 

In Maths this term we will be focussing on counting to 20 using 

objects. We will be looking at different ways to count 20 using various 

maths resources such as; tens frames, counters, cubes and numicon. 

In Literacy/Phonics this term, we will be looking at phase 3 phonics. 

We will be really focussing on using our sounds correctly and blending 

them together in words. We will also be looking at letter/number 

formation. Please be aware we will be sending home letter fans with 

the sounds and we would appreciate your support in helping them 

learn them.  

Here are some ways you can help to support your child with their 

counting and phonics/literacy at home: 

Alphablocks is a great programme on either YouTube or Cbeebies, for 

supporting your child’s development with letters and sounds. 

Numberblocks is a great resource to support your child’s Maths, also 

available on YouTube/CBeebies. 

Support on how to pronounce each sound your child is learning: 

Phase 2 phonics: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DIpcahxNSU4 

Phase 3 phonics: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aNcBWSBxSp0 

Below I have attached some ideas on how you can support your child’s 

learning at home with their Maths, Literacy and Phonics. I would be more 

than happy to send some resources home for you to support your child with 

their letter/number formation if that would help. I am also available any 

time after school and happy to have a chat if you wish. 

Kindest Regards, 

Miss Grahame & Mrs Jeffery 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DIpcahxNSU4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aNcBWSBxSp0
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Dates for the diary this term: 

Nature Reserve:  

This term in Diamonds class, during our nature reserve time, we will 

be looking at minibeasts, their habitats and growing our own plants 

outside. Our nature reserve days will be on: 

Please remember to bring old clothes and wellie boots to change into 

on these days. 

• Friday 6th May 2022 

• Friday 20th May 2022 

• Friday 27th May 2022 

 

Show and Tell: 

This term in Diamonds class our show and tell day timetable is as 

follows: 

(Children may bring in anything they wish to show the class, but we 

strongly advise that this object isn’t anything of extreme value.) 

• 30th May - Holly, Adam 

• 6th May- Alysha, Zara  

• 13th May- Daniel, Joshua 

• 20th May- Max, Patrick 

• 27th May- Chloe, Jason 

May half term: 

• 10th June- Brooklyn, Monty 

• 17th June- Gracie, Anais 

• 24th June- Zion, Freya 

• 1st July- Alena, Polly, 

• 8th July- Pearl, Regi 

• 15th July- Theo, Kieran 

 

 

Kindest Regards, 

Miss Grahame & Mrs Jeffery 


